
This week on the course  

Monday 5th November  

With leaves falling from the trees over the weekend the day began with removing leaves from 

the greens and tee areas around the course with the greens begin mowed afterwards.  After 

allowing the drain lines a couple of weeks to settle work began on the 12th green to reinstate the 

turf. 

 

Tuesday 6th November 

Work on the 12th green was today completed, we then moved on to start laying the turf on the 

16th green.  All greens and temporary greens were mowed. 

Wednesday 7th November 

Another breezy night meant that leaves and other debris was needed to be removed from tees and 

the greens before play.  The bins around the course were emptied with the ball washers being 

topped up.  White lines were sprayed out around the temporary greens and front lawns around 

the clubhouse were mown.  The work on the 16th green was completed meaning that all the turf 

had now been reinstated on both greens.  The turf will now be left to root in and for the drain 

lines to settle further for a few weeks before we begin the rolling process allowing the surface to 

be playable for the beginning of the playing season next spring.  



 

 

Thursday 8th November 

Following a damp start to the day the greens were switched to removed the morning dew, with 

the bunkers checked for any holes or footprints and the tee markers were moved position.  In 

preparation for work to start on the 15th tee we moved the mat  from the old practice net area in 

the orchard and placed it at the front of the tee box.  The process of picking up leaves was 

continued. 

Friday 9th November 

The morning began with the usual need for clearing greens of leaves, also some of the bunkers 

on the course had to be cleared of leaves before they were raked.  Greens and aprons were 

mowed in preparation for the weekends play and tee markers were again moved positions.  We 

also began to remove the furniture off the golf course to be stored indoors to allow to dry out and 

then for wood treatment to be applied for the start of the new season next year. 

 


